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12950 Worldgate Drive, Suite 800 
Herndon  VA  20170 

Tel:  703 437 9000 
Fax:  703 437 9001 
www.bsiamerica.com 

 

January 3, 2019 

 

Blue Aerospace, LLC 
6211 Nob Hill Road 

Tamarac 
Florida 

33321 
USA 

 

Dear Jonathan Belton, 

RE:  Federal Aviation Administration Advisory Circular AC 00-56B 

On behalf of BSI Group America Inc. I would like to thank you for your continued interest in BSI’s 

registration services.  This letter is intended to meet the requirements spelled out in Section 8, items e 
and f, certifying compliance with the standards of AC 00-56B. 

The review of these requirements was undertaken during your AS9120B and ISO 9001:2015 audit 
conducted on September 19, 2018 with Jason Parham as documented on report number 8845635.  The 
above referenced report includes information pertaining to Blue Aerospace, LLC compliance with the 

subject Advisory Circular as specified in Section 6, items a through q. In accordance with Section 10, item 
d of this Advisory Circular, the expiration date of the AC 00-56B accreditation is November 12, 2020. 

Section 13 of AC 00-56B, indicates that BSI shall perform at a minimum, one surveillance audit during the 
36-month cycle.  Throughout the three year cycle BSI will continue to perform surveillance assessments 
to verify conformance to the AS9120B and ISO 9001:2015 standard. Before the end of the 36 month 

certification cycle BSI will perform a recertification for Blue Aerospace, LLC to the requirements of AS9120B 
and ISO 9001:2015 and also verify conformance the Federal Aviation Administration Advisory Circular AC 
00-56B. If all the criteria are met then a new letter of conformance to the Federal Aviation Administration 

Advisory Circular AC 00-56B will be issued with a new date of expiration.   

If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact the undersigned at Tel. 571-228-2304 

or at scott.neas@bsigroup.com who would be happy to assist. Thank you again for the opportunity to 
continue our working relationship with your organization. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Scott Neas 
Service Delivery Director, Americas Aerospace 

BSI Group America Inc. 
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